
Bulldog Families,

Our school year is off to a Paw-some
start! Often we are asked by families,
“What can I do to support my child’s
learning at home?” Great question! We
would love your support with reading.
Read together, choose diverse books,
visit a library, and encourage reading for
fun. It is important for your child to see
you reading. Find time to discuss what
your child is reading. Find opportunities
for your child to read aloud to you.
Reading isn’t something that comes
natural like speaking. Our goal is for all
students to become fluent readers.
Remind students of our motto: Practice
Makes Progress! Thank you for
partnering with us. Together we can fulfill
our mission: Our purpose is to ensure high
levels of learning for ALL students. 

Dr. Moore, Principal 

9/4 - Labor Day No School

9/5-9/8 Smencils Fundraiser

9/ 12-PTO Meeting @3:30

9/22-Flex Day-Students
eLearning and Staff Professional
Development 

9/26-School Board Meeting
@6:00

10/6-Picture Day

CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/
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WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND OUR SCHOOL?
Classrooms can earn the Puppy Pack Award 

for demonstrating excellent Hallway behavior
Classrooms win a game with Dr. Moore

Ask your child if they have met Wrinkles-our
newest Bulldog friend 
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WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND OUR SCHOOL?
We utilize a school-wide Matrix to communicate 

what positive behavior looks like
When students are seen demonstrating “BARK” 

we reward them with a Top Dog Award
Top Dog Awards are announced daily over the intercom

Students meet with Dr. Moore at the Doghouse to be personally
recognized and receive their award 





Nutritional Services
Elementary Students:

Breakfast: $1.70
Lunch: $2.50
Snack: $1.00

Extra Milk: $0.45

To visit NPUSC Nutritional
Services Website

Click Here 
You can access menus and
add money to your child's

lunch account 
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Daily Schedule
Breakfast - 8:20
Start Time - 8:40
End Time - 3:10

Late Start Fridays 
(School Starts 45 minutes later)
Students may still arrive at 8:20.
However, bus pick up times will
will be delayed by 45 minutes. 

Breakfast-8:20
Start Time - 9:25

End Time-3:10

To View the NPUSC
Elementary Handbook

Click Here 

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/nutritional-services/
https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/2023-24-Elementary-General-Handbook.docx.pdf


SCHOOL SAFETY
WE USE THE FOLLOWING PROTOCOL-CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE
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https://iloveuguys.org/standard-response-protocol/#Pre-K-12


If you would like to contact our
PTO, please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com
Click Here to like our Facebook
page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The
Bulldogs

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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English Learners [EL]
and Translation Services

Did you know? Rolling Prairie
has both an 

EL Coordinator/Teacher, 
Mrs. Sarah Huff, and 

EL Assistant/Translator, 
Mrs. Jackie Guzman. 

If you are a member of our
school community and have

any questions/concerns, or are
in need of translation services,

please do not hesitate to
contact them. 

shuff@npusc.k12.in.us
219-778-1442

jackieguzman@npusc.k12.in.us

BACKGROUND CHECKS
Background checks must be submitted

seven days prior to the scheduled event.
Click here to submit a background check 

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVGRHzF3q2JU5oOOOa9GraWR3DN17PVfaTM2zLrrOAwtkzxg/viewform?fbclid=IwAR1zUZWF_qKFXhsVqGIyOQB47fEHuyy5PuBrm1g4O_Wq--W5WiWt7ZVRQLQ

